
There are several staffing changes this month where we are saying goodbye to treasured
friends and welcoming new faces. First, Mr. Carroll is heading out to new adventures and
we wish him the best of luck moving forward. He was a dedicated teacher and coach
who will be missed by many in the halls. Thank you Mr. Carroll for everything you’ve done
over the years to support the Brigden school community. 

Big welcome back to Mrs. Kern and Mrs. Langeveld! We look forward to having them
back with the bulldogs. 

Mr. Coolledge is off for a short time with his new baby girl Hazel Grace and Mrs.
Hollinsgworth will be changing her FDK shoes for gym shoes and covering the rest of Mr.
Coolledge’s classes. 

As a final note, we’d like to welcome Mrs. Jena Racher to the Bridgen Public School team
as the new Grade 7/8 teacher. She is joining us from Lambton Centennial and says she is
passionate about STEM experiments, positivity in the classroom, school spirit in the
community, technology, and lots of involvement within the school through sports and
other events. Welcome Mrs. Racher! 
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FAREWELL AND WELCOME BACK

THANK YOU FOR
FUNDRAISING

We want to say a big thank you to our greater school community for supporting the Grade 8
Burns Chicken Dinner Fundraiser. Students, staff and parents handed out 310 dinners and the
class was able to profit $1240 for their year end activities! The class currently has a raffle
going on as well with prizes including a quilt, family photo session or hair package! Tickets
can be purchased from Marcy Scott, Lynette Brown, The Touseld Chair, or at Always Quilting. 

T H A N K  Y O U  F O R
F U N D R A I S I N G
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P I Z Z A  D A Y S UPCOMING DATES

MS.  G I LP IN  

Brigden Public School

S C H O O L  I N F O

Pizza Days will continue this month and
families are offered the opportunity to
purchase milk and pizza on Wednesdays.
Money will be collected through School
Cash Online. 

Pizza & Milk
Februray 14
February 21
Februray 28

March 6

February 14, 2024
Red, White & Pink Day

February 16, 2024
Term 1 Report Cards Sent Home

February 19, 2024 
Family Day

March 1, 2024
Colour House Day 

March 11-15, 2024
March Break

CLASS Website

Our school is in Zone 3 and our buses
service Zones 3,4,5. School bus
delays/cancellations are posted at:
https://schoolbusinfo.busstatus.ca

School Council

The next school council meeting is
scheduled for May 8 @ 6:00  at the
school. All are welcome to attend. 

Find Us

You can find us on:
Facebook @Brigden Public School  


